
PRINTING WITH FOURTH GRADE 

A r t

T h e  P r i n t  P r o j e c t

Artists in Fourth Grade have
been working on a print

project. They are
transforming drawings

inspired by the senses onto
styrene plates and using ink
plates and brayers to create

relief prints. We will
continue this project over

the next few weeks creating
individual print pieces and a

larger scale collaboration
piece.

Artists who are interested
are encouraged to  visit the

Andy Warhol Museum
where visitors learn about
and go through the steps of

the complete silkscreen
printing process. Artists can
also visit AIR's Youth Open

Studio on Wednesday
evenings with other young

artists to create,
experiment, and express

themselves in a print
studio. 


